

SECOND CIRCULAR

"Textiles and Dyes in the Mediterranean Economy and Society" VI *PURPUREAE VESTES* International Symposium

Padua, Italy, 17-20 October, 2016

Dear Purpureae Vestes VI Symposium participant,

Attached please find the preliminary conference program and Annex 3 which contains information about the conference venues, optional excursions, accommodation options and other useful information. We also provide the details for the bank transfer of the registration fee, which is due by **30 June 2016**.

You will find all this information as well as various maps on the conference website: http://purpureaevestes.weebly.com

Papers

Due to a large number of presentations, **each paper is allocated 15 minutes**. Please keep to this time as the program is very packed and the session chairs will be quite strict with keeping to it. The conference venues have only PCs available, so we ask you to bring your presentations saved in Microsoft Office **PowerPoint** format on a USB.

Posters

We have created a **poster template** for the symposium and would appreciate if you could use it for the posters to have a visual homogeneity - you can download it from the conference website. We have been fortunate to receive poster printing subventions to **print your posters in Padua**. If you would like to take advantage of this, you must send us the electronic file with your poster via email no later than **30 September 2016**.

Payment

Below are the details for the bank transfer of the registration fee, which is due by 30 June 2016.

Recipient: Università di Padova - Dipartimento dei Beni Culturali

Bank name and address: Cassa di Risparmio del Veneto SpA - Filiale di via Jappelli, 13 - 35121

Padova

IBAN: IT43 E062 2512 1861 0000 0046 583 **BIC** (for transactions from abroad): IBSPIT2P

It is <u>essential</u> that you include the following in the payee reference:

Your Name and Surname

International Symposium PURPUREAE VESTES VI

Important: please make sure to pay all the bank fees if necessary as we are unable to cover them.

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions at <u>purpureaevestes@outlook.com</u>

We very much look forward to seeing you in October!

The Organising Committee